
  

 

Tawhai School Board - Casual vacancy for a parent representative 

 
Kia ora koutou e te whānau 

This notice is to advise that two casual vacancies have occurred on the school board 
for parent representatives. 

Ginny Treadwell stepped down upon appointment of a teaching position at Tawhai 
School and Andrew Wiggins has stepped down due to a change in circumstances 
and personal commitments. I would like to express gratitude on behalf of the board 
for their time and efforts. 
 
The board has decided to fill the two vacancies by selection and invite expressions 
of interest from eligible people with skills in finance/property management 
(particularly within a school environment) and IT. Expressions of interest need to be 
emailed to the presiding member within 28 days of this notice.   
 
However, if 10% or more of eligible voters on the school roll ask the board, within 28 
days of this notice being published, to hold a by-election to fill the vacancy, then a 
by-election will be held.  Request for a by-election should be emailed to the presiding 
member. 
 

Information about casual vacancies can be found here: 
https://www.schoolboardelections.org.nz/board-resources/a-guide-to-board-
structure/ 
 
Information about eligibility can be found here: 
https://www.schoolboardelections.org.nz/board-resources/eligibility-declaration/  
 
 
Dated: 15th February 2023 
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 
Jaydy Marsh 
Presiding Member 
Tawhai School Board 
Email: presidingmember@tawhai.school.nz 
 
 
 
 

 


